

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

CNAT PE T-Shirt

There is an opportunity to purchase a collared t-shirt for those students studying CNAT PE. I must stress that this is not compulsory but we feel it does help to give the students a greater sense of identity. Students would be able to wear these t-shirts in their examination lessons. In particular, the t-shirts will be very useful during their external moderation because each shirt will have their surname on the back.

The cost of the collared t-shirt is £23.00. Please refer to the size guide when selecting your size. It may be possible to get some sample sizes should you be unsure of which one to choose https://www.canterbury.com/size-guide.list

Once you know your child's required size it is important that you complete the CNAT PE top size required form which can be accessed <u>here</u>.

Payment for the t-shirt should be made via Scopay <u>www.scopay.com/sackvilleschool</u> and the deadline for payment will be **Friday 14 October 2022**. This will enable us to process the order as quickly as possible.

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay for the full cost of the t-shirt. All you need to do is tick the consent box on Scopay. If, however, you would like to make a contribution towards the t-shirt there is also facility to make payment.

If you have any questions please email scurrie@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Currie **Teacher of PE**



















